
Latest News! 

Welcome to Geilston Halls Latest News pages.. 

We’re delighted to be sharing the lastest developments in our Preservation, Restoration 
and Renovation project. The project has a number of phases, which were unfortunately 
significantly delayed due to covid. However we’re back on track and looking forward to 
working with the Cardross community to build on the work we started and develop this 
in the years ahead. 

Come join the group.. 

The hall committee are a small but welcoming group and we’re always delighted to have 
new members join us in any capacity. If you’d like to know more and join the committee 
as a Trustee or just as a ‘Friend of’ don’t hesitate to get in touch. Contact Us. 

AGM – September 2024 

The Geilston Hall Management Committee held its annual AGM in the hall and elected 
office bearers provided annual reports to Trustees and interested parties. Annual 
accounts were submitted to OSCR. 

Preservation, Restoration & Renovation Project 

Our Committee have been working hard to make up for the significant delays to our hall 
renovation plans and have refreshed our Preservation, Restoration and Renovation 
Project plans. 

We’re sure you’ve seen the work completed mainly to the Woodland and Gardens 
surrounging the hall. The safety of hall users is paramount to the committee and we 
listened to feeback, especially from our youth groups about having a safe and secure 
outdoor area, away from the busy main road. This coupled with the practical aspects of 
an increased parking area as the pick and drop off times for youth groups became 
particulary troublesome and concerning in our dark winter months. 

We’ve put together a small video diary of our very early developments and would love 
for you to take a look under our new Videos & Presentations tab. We’re grateful to all the 
groups and companies who have supported us in this first phase and we look forward to 
working with many of you again as we build momentum through the project. 

So What’s Next? 

We’re currently in the planning stages of a major piece of renovation, which is to have 
the hall roof and guttering fully replaced and repaired. So not the smallest of jobs and 
one which we must undertake within the parameters of the halls listed building status 
and giving cognisance to the original design and features which we want to see retained. 

https://geilstonhall.org/contact/
https://geilstonhall.org/videos-presentations/


We’re delighted to have engaged the services of ZM Architecture and specifically the 
experience of Nick Blair as we embark on the early scoping and funding support for this 
major project noting our commitment to the conservation of the building in our 
restorations. 
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